
 

 

 

Chaplain 
Fr. Jim Stenberg, CSB 

780. 492. 4683 

jim.stenberg@ualberta.ca 

 

CHAPEL BULLETIN 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

Saturday 4:30 pm 

Sunday 9:30 am, 11:00 am 
 

The Student Mass resumes in September 

          

Daily Mass (St. Kateri Chapel) 

M 12:10 pm 

TR    12:30 

(No mass on purely civic holidays) 

 

RECONCILIATION 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

Tuesday 11:30 – 12:15 pm 

Saturday 3:30 – 4:15 pm  

And by appointment 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

during 9:30 am Sunday mass 
 

CHAPEL COLLECTION 

2023 

May 28      $2108 

June 04      $1712 

PAD            $3665 

 

2022 

May 27      $3747 

June 03      $2061 

PAD            $3830 

 

Your generosity is appreciated 

 

HEALING MASS - JUNE 17 

The Catholic Renewal Services of the Archdiocese of Edmonton is hosting 

their next Mass with Healing Service on Saturday June 17, 6:30 pm start, 

with Fr. Matthew Hysell presiding.  It will be held at St. Emeric's Hungarian 

Catholic Church (12960-112 St NW, Edmonton).   Jesus said, “I am the 

Bread of Life, he who comes to Me will not hunger and he who believes in 

Me will never thirst.” John 6:35 

 

OUR DAILY BREAD 

The June-July-August edition of Our Daily Bread is available in the foyer, on 

the shelves near the donation bin. Please take one! 

 

WORLD YOUTH DAY APPEAL 

World Youth Day is less than two months away and pilgrims are getting 

ready. 

 

One of the local Edmonton pilgrim groups planning on attending is 

from St. Joseph’s College. Some students from St. Joseph’s College are 

banding together to travel to sunny Portugal to encounter millions of 

young people from around the world and to celebrate the joy of our faith 

with the Holy Father, Pope Francis. 

 

These students are fundraising by various means to reach this faith-

building goal. Any sponsorship or donation would bring these young 

adults a step closer to this spectacular faith encounter. 

Please keep these Pilgrims and all attendees in your prayers! 

 

To donate to youth fundraising for World Youth Day, see GoFundMe. 

(The link is https://gofund.me/51d4eb80 if you are reading this in print.) 

 

CONGRATULATIONS GRADUATES 

To all those in the SJC community who convoked last week or will receive 

their degrees this week: well done! May God bless you on your journey 

and may you always remember the College with fondness. 

 

 

June 11, 2023 

 

Visit us online 

StJosephsCollege.ca 

https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/index.html
https://gofund.me/51d4eb80
https://gofund.me/51d4eb80


 

 

 

BAPTISM 

Contact the SJC Chaplain at least 2 

months prior to date of Baptism.  

 

MARRIAGE 

Contact the SJC Chaplain at least 1 

year prior to date of Marriage.  

 

SACRAMENTS 

For other sacraments, please 

contact the SJC Chaplain. 

 

 

THIS WEEK ON FORMED 

Here are some of the new programming this week on FORMED. 

Instructions on logging on to our FORMED account is in the side bar. 
 

The Sacred Heart and the Immaculate Heart | Sacred Art 

Develop or deepen a devotion to the Sacred Heart of Jesus by listening to 

this discussion of sacred art depicting the heart of Christ. 
 

Saint Anthony of Padua | Lukas Storyteller 

Check out this animated family-friendly series where children can learn 

important lessons, such as the value of honesty. 
 

Saint Anthony: Miracle Worker of Padua 

This beautiful Italian film depicts the life of St. Anthony of Padua, including 

his preaching, his love for the poor, and the wonders of his miracles. 

 

$3.2M TO RECONCILIATION FUND  

The Archdiocese of Edmonton has announced a substantial contribution 

to the National Indigenous Reconciliation Fund. The Archdiocese of 

Edmonton in partnership with First Nations, Metis and Inuit Peoples from 

across Treaty Six will support Indigenous-led healing and reconciliation 

initiatives to guide future steps. 

  

FAMILY EVENT ON JULY 15 

In honor of St. Kateri Tekakwitha (feast day July 14) we will be hosting a 

get-together after the 4:30 mass. Everyone from every mass is welcome, 

of course! We will be renting a bouncy castle, and there will be burgers 

provided by the College. We need to know how many people to order 

food for, so please RSVP to jim.stenberg@ualberta.ca by July 6 to say how 

many will be coming. Please disclose if you need gluten-free or vegetarian 

options, and we’ll do our best to oblige.  

 

ST KATERI, PRAY FOR US 

The men’s residence has long had St. Joseph as their patron; an uncle with 

many rambunctious nephews. Please remember the women’s residence 

in your prayers, that, by the intercession of St. Kateri Tekakwitha, young 

women may come to learn of a safe, vibrant community on campus, 

where they can build lifelong friendships and pursue a demanding course 

of studies.  St. Kateri, pray for us! 

AT A GLANCE… 

Rosary and Morning Prayer will 

resume in the fall. Daily Mass in 

the Kateri Chapel continues as 

usual (see front page for details) 

 

Thursdays: 7:00 pm 

AA in boardroom. 

All are welcome. 

 

For information on the CSA 

(Catholic Students Association) 

email uofacsa@ualberta.ca 

 

Information from Campus 

Ministry is sjccm@ualberta.ca  

 

St. Joseph’s College chapel has a 

FORMED subscription. Visit 

signup.formed.org and select 

our name. 

 

To donate online, go to  

https://www.ualberta.ca/st-

josephs/giving/index.html   

 

For pre-authorized giving, email  

elsie.liu@ualberta.ca 

 

To check out the website, type 

the following in your browser: 

ualberta.ca/stjosephs  

 

Twitter:@sjcuofa 

Facebook:SJCUofA 
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